
  
 
 

 
 
October 2, 2012 
 
The Honorable Fausto De Sanctis 
2000 N Street, NW, #919 
Washington, DC  20036 
 
Dear Judge De Sanctis: 
 
On behalf of the American Bar Association Criminal Justice Section and 
the Center for Professional Development, we respectfully request your 
participation as our luncheon speaker for the Fifth Annual National 
Institute on the Foreign Corrupt Practices Act.  The program will be held 
October 17-19, 2012 at the Westin Georgetown in Washington, DC.  The 
luncheon address is scheduled for Thursday, October 18 at 12:00pm. 
 
The program is attended by multinational general counsel, transactional 
lawyers, and white collar criminal practitioners.  The Institute will provide a 
timely and substantive briefing on developments to companies, their 
officers and employees. 
 
If you require additional content information, please contact the program 
chair, Janet Levine, at jlevine@crowell.com 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Earnestine Murphy 
 
Earnestine Murphy 
 
cc:  Janet Levine 
      Jan L. Handzlik 
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